
From: Galvin, Michael J. 
Sent: 9/1/2011 8:52:02 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Competitive Bidding OIR 

John, 
Heard that the PHC was cancelled because the Commmissioner went on vacation. Understand that it 
will be rescheduled for October. 


